
	

	

Press release 
The Socfin Group has published its implementation plan 
for its responsible management policy.  

Monday 17th of July 2017 

As promised, the road map necessary for the policy implementation was 

published on its website on the 10th of July 2017. 

The Socfin Group is working with TFT on its responsible management 

approach. Together, a first version of the implementation plan has been 

developed which will evolve over the time. 

The initiated and planned activities are disclosed and structured around 4 

axes: responsible operations development, transparency, grievance 

management system’s optimization, sites assessment and transformation. 

In the frame of its transparency approach, the Socfin Group will publish a 

progress update every 6months describing the actions taken to ensure 

compliance of its operations with its commitments. 

Leading by a responsible vision of its activities, the Socfin Group is convinced 

that this type of collaboration is the best way to ensure long-term 

development of remote areas. 

 

Contact : 

info@socfin.com 

www.socfin.com 


